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SEMINAR ANNOUNCEMENT   
 

On Friday 29th April, at 3:00 pm, Professor Riccardo Camerlo of Università 
di Genova will give, in aula H, a Logic Seminar entitled  

 

 Some results and open problems in the framework of reducibilities 
 

 

 

Abstract: Purpose of the talk is to present the notion of reducibility between sets in various contexts, surveying 
some known facts, presenting new questions, and suggesting some lines of research. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                             The proposer  

                                                                                                       Lorna Gregory 
 
 
 
 
 
 


